Attention Fifth Grade Parents
Join us for a
Camp Bernie Parent Meeting
This meeting is for parents only.
We will discuss the program and answer
questions.

The students will have a meeting in school with
their physical education teachers.

Wednesday
March 16, 2011
7:00pm
in the cafeteria at
Mount Prospect School

Mrs. Slutzky
Camp Bernie Coordinator
Mount Prospect School Principal
908-470-1600, ext.103

Directions to Mount Prospect School — 111 Hansom Road:

Take Finley Road towards Route 78 At stop sign make a right onto Allen Rd
Make a right hand turn on Church Street Stay on Allen Rd for approximately 2 miles
Go past Liberty Corner School Make a left turn onto Hansom Road

Make a left onto Somerville Road School is on your left




